
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 21, 2020 
 
 
 
WDIV-TV hereby elects Retransmission Consent on all MVPDs in the Detroit 
Designated Market Area (“DMA”) (and, if applicable, any areas outside of such DMA 
that have been added to the station’s television market pursuant to an FCC market 
modification) for the 2021-2023 carriage cycle. 
 
The person for Graham Media Group, Michigan, Inc., licensee of WDIV-TV, to contact 
for carriage-related matters is Marla Drutz, who can be reached at 313-222-0606 or 
mdrutz@wdiv.com.  


